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Once again we have
received complaints from

local residence and parents
about parking at the start
and the end of the school

day. 
Parents continue to pull onto

and park on the footpath,
park illegally in restricted

areas and are not courteous
to  pedestrians.

The safety of our children is
paramount, please can we
ask our parents to support

us with this.

Remember we are selling raffle
tickets for our Easter Raffle..

 
Tickets can be purchased from
class teachers at a cost of 20p.

Good Luck!

REMINDERS
THIS WEEK
Year 4 Production

We are delighted to be able
to welcome our Year 4

parents to the children’s
production of The Jungle

Book on Tuesday 19th
March.

Each family will be given
two tickets for each

performance.


